
 

 

Dear Favarh Community,  

 

          I hope you will accept my sincere thanks…. 

 

          ….on behalf of our clients and our many parents for the support that you 

have provided over the years….through your generous gifts to Favarh. 

 

          And friends, today, I have a great news to share with you! 

 

          A wonderful opportunity has been provided….. 

 

~ 

Thanks to an anonymous donor, 

every contribution made to the Favarh endowment during this challenge will be doubled 

until we meet our $100,000 challenge goal! 

~ 

 

          Wow! The community has invested in our endowment which is now worth 

$1,345,082.25.  The $2,000,000 intended goal will sustain Favarh far into the future. 

          As a parent I can tell you, the number one concern my fellow family members have 

is…  

“Who will be there for my child, sibling, or relative when I’m gone?” 

 

I am completely confident that you appreciate how a strong endowment can help make all 

the important programs at Favarh sustainable far into the future.  

          Still as you can see, we have a considerable way to go. 

 

          I’m writing as a valued member of the Favarh Family to respectfully ask you to 

consider making a contribution to the Favarh endowment fund in whatever amount is 

comfortable for your budget... 

 

As a non-profit, Favarh relies on your generosity to keep our organization strong and 

vibrant far into the future. 
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                       Can I count on you? 

    

       Right now, the endowment needs another $654,917.80 in tax-deductible investments… 

to reach our minimum goal of $2 million. Gifts like yours will make the plan possible. 

 

          I know it’s a big stretch. We calculate that reaching our charitable goal will 

require something close to 1,000 more gifts---gifts of any and all sizes-hopefully including 

yours. 

 

          I tell you…the endowment campaign is the answer to long-term sustainability. 

          Will you help your Favarh community today….with a gift? 

          Please ….don’t lose this limited opportunity to double your investment.  

 

          Join me in making your fully tax-deductible gift today. Please make sure the Favarh’s 

vision can be realized by the families of today and tomorrow!          

 

                                                                                          With Gratitude, 

 

 

                                                                                          Fran Traceski 

                                                                                          Favarh Parent, Volunteer, and 

                                                                                          Board President 

http://www.favarh.org/

